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Winkleigh Primary School
Learning together, achieving together

YEAR 1 RHS ROSEMOOR EDUCATIONAL VISIT - TUESDAY 30TH
NOVEMBER 2021

To Parents of: 

To School Members: 

 
EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,


Year One Educational Visit to RHS Rosemoor Gardens: Tuesday 30th November 2021       


For our trip this term, we have arranged to visit RHS Rosemoor Gardens in Great Torrington along with Class
1 from Kings Nympton Primary School.  


We will be participating in a “Christmas at Rosemoor” workshop with experts from Rosemoor Education
Centre.  Children will walk in the woodland and learn about the origins of the Christmas tree. They will be
discussing Christmas and the customs and plants involved as well as doing some Christmas craft activities. 


We will be travelling to Rosemoor Gardens by coach, leaving school at 9.15am and returning by 3.05pm.  
Please ensure that the children are in school promptly on this day. 


All children will need to wear school uniform, sensible shoes and have a waterproof coat. They will need
a packed lunch, healthy mid-morning snack and a drink (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please).
Please can children bring a small ruck sack style bag so that they can each carry their belongings.  Please
ensure all items are clearly named. If your child would like a school packed lunch, please state this on the
Gateway.


The cost of this visit is only £4.40 per pupil, thanks to the generosity of the travel grant from the RHS. All
our trips are carefully costed to ensure good value and the best possible price. Contributions towards this trip
are voluntary, however if insufficient funds are received, the trip may not be able to go ahead.


The facility to pay contributions and provide parental consent has been set up on the School Gateway, please
log on, make payment and reply by Monday 15th November.  Thank you. 


We are very much looking forward to this trip.


Kind regards,    
Year 1 Team





Mrs V Fenemore

Executive Headteacher

The Woodland Federation

Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School
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